Benedictine Women of Madison

Publicity information for the Women’s Center 

at Louisville Presbyterian Theological Seminary
Uniting Through Christ
Sister Lynne will be at the Women’s Center on Tuesday, October 14, 2008, at 12:30 p.m. for lunch and conversation on the ecumenical and environmental work of Benedictine Women of Madison as well as on her call to community. Come learn how a small group of bold and progressive women have created a new, inclusive community.
The Rule of Benedict calls us to open our hearts continuously to others (RB 53). Acceptance of new people and new ideas allows us to deepen our knowledge of God and each other.
	About Sister Lynne Smith, osb

Sister Lynne Smith was called to spiritual life as a young girl, telling her mother that she wanted to become a nun when she grew up. While her mother told her that only Catholic women could become nuns, Sister Lynne continued to feel a call to give her life in service to God and others. Lynne became a Presbyterian pastor and led parishes in Kansas and Iowa for over 15 years before discovering Benedictine Women of Madison. She visited Holy Wisdom Monastery and soon began to attend retreats with the Sisters and explore the different resources for spiritual development at the monastery. Sister Lynne felt that she had found her heart’s home in the Sisters’ community and decided to start the journey of becoming a community member. In 2000, she made her profession to the community as the first Protestant member. She is active at the monastery and at events around the country. She currently works as director of membership, playing a vital role in helping women recognize and explore their own vocational callings.
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